VICW/ORY

Dear Parents and Friends of Victory: November 2022

This past week, we had the privilege of celebrating Thanksgiving. Once again, we find ourselves reminded of many blessings we
receive on a daily basis. Most important is the gift of God’s Son, our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. It is only fitting that
Thanksgiving is a prelude to the Christmas season when we get to purposely celebrate the birth of our Savior. We often find
ourselves distracted by news of current events that may dampen our faith. When the world would have us despair, Christians
everywhere can rejoice that our future is secure. How great it is that God would express His love for us through His Son!

This season you, your friends, and neighbors, have two special opportunities to see an expression of God’s love through a
presentation of the Christmas message by your students at Victory Christian Schools.
Please invite them to come with you to our high school gym for one of our concerts:
e Monday, December 12th, at 7 pm for the Junior High/High School Christmas program
e Tuesday, December 20th, at 6:30 pm for the Elementary Christmas program

| would also like to remind you during each program we will have our traditional “Love Offering” for our teachers and staff.
These individuals have answered a unique calling to minister to your children, often devoting time outside of normal class duties to
ensure a quality Bible-based education for your student.
Your generous offerings will show your appreciation for their love for your children
and their dedication to Christian education.

There are four ways to give to this this special Love Offering for teachers and staff:

e You may use the enclosed envelope to donate in person at one of the concerts.

e You may send in your offering in the enclosed envelope via USPS mail or drop-off in office
If you prefer online giving, there is also a “Love Offering” link specifically set up to receive your gift for teachers and
staff. https://victorycs.org/loveoffering

e If you use Venmo, you may send your love offering to our school Venmo: @victorychristianschools, with the phrase
"Love Offering" in the "What's It For?" note line.

A tax-deductible receipt is available for this Christmas gift as well as any additional year-end giving you would like to make toward
the ministry of Victory Christian Schools. If you wish to donate to our general fund, look for the “Give Now” tab on our website
victorycs.org.

| trust you will have a very special season with your families and friends as you reflect, give thanks, and experience the love of
Christ.
In His service,

Lori Cooper, Chairman
Victory Christian Schools Board of Trustees

“Train up a child in the way he showld go .7 Proverbs 22:6
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